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Members of the Senate Committee On Natural Resources, 

 

I support SB 795 and urge you to pass it out of Committee.  Local control is essential, 

as evidenced by the failure of our federal government to properly maintain forest 

lands under its purview.  Counties should have the ability to manage, control and 

benefit from the forest lands within the county, as that arrangement has historically 

been very successful.  The present arrangement has been fraught with drawbacks - 

it's time for change. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Keith LaHaie 

Central Point 


